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I support HB 3119. Diesel powered heavy trucks, smaller trucks, pickup trucks and 

recreational vehicles need diesel powered engines now and into the future. We need 

to celebrate the advances in the diesel engine industry with the development of clean 

burning technology. We do not want a mandate that gives us no choice when 

purchasing new trucks. We may spend days away from any types of charging 

facilities. Oregons rural, forested and desert areas would not be assessable if diesel 

powered vehicles were to be outlawed. Oregon is already a carbon neutral state. 

President Trump was elected by the majority due to his   beliefs to turn around these 

policies supporting all electric vehicles, and other environmental mandates that will 

cripple Oregon and the nation.  Give American ingenuity the chance to continue to 

improve Diesel powered vehicles and equipment that are used in most of Oregon and 

national industries, agencies and individuals. Don’t make mandates. Let us decide 

what is best for each of us.  Don’t stop the machines that power Oregon and the 

nation. Don’t stop the industries that pour money into Oregons economy. Support HB 

3119. Thank You 


